

June, 2019 Volume 6, Issue 10

June Newsletter



Member 2013-2019

Director's Corner

Can you believe it is June? We enjoyed a wonderful school year. We have grown as a group; developing social skills, gaining identity of self and others, respect for others, cooperation in group activities; all in a faith based program. We enjoyed classroom parties and special activities due to the support of all our parents.

We are so very proud of our GCC Pre-K students under the direction and leadership of Mrs. Kathy. It is with great delight that we invite our parents to join us as we celebrate our Pre-K graduation, Monday, June 17th, 9:00 a.m. in our Chapel with reception to follow.

Transitions to the next class will begin in June and continue through August. Each family will be receiving notification of any change. Transitions are based on the developmental progress or your child's birth date, and days and hours of attendance at GCC.

Please contact Mrs. Sherry or your child's teacher if you have questions regarding the transitional process.

Memories of Pre-K Mother's Day









June Calendar

June 1 June Tuition Due
June 12 Donuts with Dad 7-9 Special Chapel 9 a.m.
June 17 Pre-K Graduation 9 a.m. in the Chapel

June 24 Summer Program begins July 4 GCC Closed 4th of July

Geneva Children's Center Honor's • Dads •

Wednesday, June 12th

Donuts with Dad 7-9:00a.m. at the Info Area Followed by a special Chapel at 9:00 a.m. main Church The Greatest Gift I ever had, came from God I call him Dad!

Summer Calendar of Events Up Up and Away, "We Go"

Date	Event	Times
6/25	Bubblemania	10:00 & 10:45
7/2	Captain Carl	9:30 & 10:15
7/11	Nick and Jen Music Show	10:00
7/19	Artie the Magician	10:00
7/26	Bricks for Kids	9:30, 10:00,10:30
7/31	Circus Performer	10:00
8/8	Pony Rides	9:30
8/9	Western Lunch	11:30
8/12	Fire Truck	10:00
8/15	End of the Summer Family Event Fun, Food, Friends, Train Ride 4-7 pm	

^{*} Calendar events are subject to change without notice

If an event occurs on a day your child does not regularly attend GCC, you are welcome to bring and accompany your child for the event.